
FACULTY DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
FALL QUARTER MEETING MINUTES  

October 7th, 2016 9:00 AM

 

 
Members Present  

  Gina Challed (Chair), Katrina Fuller, Sue Jackson, Becky Connolly, Annette Ward, Terri 

Skeie, Gary Roeske, Stefan Rijnhart, Kelly Hall (recorder), Brendan Glaser VPI 

Sub-Committee 

The sub-committee: Gina Challed, Katrina Fuller, and Annette Ward met prior to the general 
meeting to review applications and prepare recommendations. 
 

Called to Order 
 9:01 am in HSB 235 
 

Selection of the Faculty Chair 

 Motion made to re-elect Gina Challed. Motion carried. 

 

Approval of Dates 

 The committee selected Friday, January 20th for the winter quarter meeting, April 21st 
for the spring meeting, and May 26th for the summer meeting. A preference was stated for 
holding the meetings on the third Friday of the quarter if possible, in order to give faculty 
members plenty of time to prepare their applications. Kelly will send out a reminder to the 
faculty at least 2 weeks prior to application due dates.  
 

Alternate Funding Sources 

 Brendan Glaser shared with the committee that $4800 is available through Perkins for the 
year, and Annette Ward shared that a nursing grant through the Foundation is available for 
certain activities. Brendan and Kelly will identify applications that may be Perkins-eligible in 
the future  

 

Review Submitted Applications  

 All submitted applications were approved. Summary of funding on next page.  
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Meeting Adjourned  
 Meeting adjourned at 9:55 am 
 


